
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
May 28, 2021 

Contra Costa Health Services Stands United Against Hate 

As we acknowledge and celebrate the last week of Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month, 
we want to recognize the history, contributions, and achievements of our Asian American and Pacific 
Islander (AAPI) residents. 

This year’s AAPI Heritage Month carries extra significance given the recent anti-Asian harassment and 
violence we have witnessed in the past year and throughout history. We recognize these injustices are 
attacks against us all.  

Eliminating health and racial inequities is a priority. Contra Costa Health Services (CCHS) denounces and 
condemns any expression of hate in our community. 

We renew our commitment to care for and improve the health of all people in Contra Costa County. 
CCHS stands for unity and inclusivity. We celebrate diversity and honor our differences.  

CCHS remains committed to working in partnership with our community to advance health equity for all 
people. We have resources on our website, including partner organizations that have addressed 
community needs before, during, and beyond the pandemic. 

Interested partners are encouraged to display one of our posters as a sign of solidarity. Please email 
info@cchealth.org to request one or visit our website to download and print directly. 

While it is a small step toward bigger change, we invite you to amplify this message, along with your 
own, to promote community hope and healing during this critical time.  
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